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We have received the following letter from Mr A.S. Mackenzie Low, which we publish with
thanks. The Editor.

I have recently received a letter from Mr. Seymour Blomfield informing me that certain mistakes
have occurred in the numbering of the illustrations of the type VIII markings that that were
published in L'Orient Philatélique of January 1955.

Page 26 of L'Orient Philatélique - Type VIII - 3.2 should be VIII-21*; VII-3.1 should be VIII-2;
VIII-3.3 should be VIII-2.2.

These errors of numbering were due to the original numbers being given, of the revised numbers
being sent to you.

I will be much obliged if you will publish this statement in your next issue of L’Orient Philatélique.

With kind regards, yours sincerely,
A.S. Mackenzie Low.

* as published in the LOP which was most likely should have been 2.1


